RESUME November 22, 2016

DISCUSSION ON SETTING A DATE FOR A WORK SESSION ON UTILITIES
INFRASTRUCTURE

At the November 9 Board of Supervisors Meeting, the Board agreed to meet on December 5 for
a work session to discuss utilities infrastructure. There is now a conflict and the meeting needs
to be rescheduled. The new proposed date is December 12 at 6:00 p.m. in the Utilities
Conference Room.



